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Dear parents and carers,
A huge welcome back to the families at Stapleford Nursery. We hope you had a wonderful half term
break and we look forward to sharing the next part of our Autumn term with you. This letter will give
you an insight into what we will be learning at the Nursery this term and any changes in our general
routines. However if you do have any questions or queries after reading this and the topic web,
please do not hesitate to contact me on nursery@staplefordprimaryschool.org
This term our core book is ‘Pumpkin Soup’ by Helen Cooper. This story has important lessons about
friendship, kindness and sharing and we look forward to seeing what interests come from reading
this story with the children. For more in depth information about our learning this term please refer
to the ‘Topic Web.’

PE and Moat Days
As many of you already know, we go to the moat and do a PE session once per week. Each term I will
alternate the day for these sessions to try and ensure every child has an opportunity to experience
these.
In Autumn Term 2 our moat session will be on Thursday mornings. Please remember to send your
child in warm clothing, wellies, waterproofs (if you have them) and as it gets colder, hats, gloves and
scarves. Also please have a change of clothes and shoes in children’s bags as they often get changed
afterwards.
The PE session will be on Friday mornings so please send your child in comfortable clothing and
shoes that they can take off and put on independently.

Library Sessions
In Autumn 2 we will visit the library in the Key Stage 2 block on Tuesday mornings. This will give
the children an opportunity to explore the wider school environment and promote sharing stories
together. In this session the children will have an opportunity to choose a book from the library to
take home to share. Please ensure your child brings their book back by the following Tuesday. They
will not be able to borrow a new book without returning the old one.

Kind Regards,
Lauren Davies
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